
 

 

Public Hearing 
February 19, 2025 

4:00 pm 

Winooski Housing Authority Offices 

On-Line  

 

Present: Board Chair Marnie Owen; Executive Director KR Decarreau 

Public: One member who attended online and wished to remain anonymous 

Public Hearing 

Chair Owen opened the meeting at 4:00 pm 

1. Presentation of the 2025 – 2030 Agency Plan by KR Decarreau, Executive Director 

ED Decarreau presented slide show (See attached) 

2. Feedback and Questions 

Member of the public asked about the reason and future of WHA’s issuing of 
vouchers due to the closing of many waitlists including WHA. 

ED Decarreau explained that funding was projected to drop and the waitlist (which 
would normally close at five years which is 500 families (estimating 100 vouchers 
issued per year), is now projected to exceed five years at 483 families. 

3. Public Hearing Closed 

Chair Owen closed the hearing at 4:30 pm 


